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Mr. William G. Harris, Manager
Contracts and Grants Administration
Virginia Polytechnic Institute

and State University
Blacksburg, VA 24061

Dear Mr. Harris:
Subject: Modification No. 8 to Contract No. NRC-04-77-134 (Unilateral)

Reference: VPI letter Bollinger and Geasler/Morton dated 5/4/82 requesting
additional funds

Pursuant to Article ITI(c) CONSIDERATION of the subject contract, 1 hereby
unilaterally increase the amount of funds obligated in Article I11I(a)
CONSIDERATION by $10,000.00 from $516,696.00 to $526,696.00.

It is understood that these additional funds will be utilized to defray the

Other Direct Costs of ARTICLE A-1I(a)(4) as delineated in the referenced
letter.

This letter executed on behalf of the Government is forwarded to you in
triplicate. Kindly acknowledge receipt on two (2) copies hereof and return
them to this office as soon as possible., The third copy is for your records.

Sincerely,

éy’wmx/f'ff ?:3

Raymond P. Gustave
Contracting Officer
Research Contracts Branch
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration

tnclosures: As stated
cc: G. A. Bollinger, P.I.
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